
At St Vincent’s VC Academy, we have high expectations regarding the well-being of our children. All staff 

members have a responsibility to address issues that may arise concerning the well-being, welfare and safety of 

every one of our children. We welcome you to come in to school if you would like to discuss any changes your 

child may be going through at home. We can also provide support for any parents / carers who are struggling 

with home life or personal issues.

Our Child Protection Policy and other Safeguarding Policies can be found on our school website: stvhull.org

Our Safeguarding team are Mrs Joanne Bell, Mrs Lucy Windeler and Miss Rachael Barwick.                                                

Tel. 01482 342645

Please make sure that your child brings a coat to school everyday 

and wears suitable black footwear for the weather. 

If any family needs help with school uniform, please call school and 

speak with Mrs Bell.

Further information about our uniform policy can be found on the 

school website: 

Our school website, found at, www.stvhull.org has been updated with Safeguarding Policies 

and Procedures. You will find safeguarding information including Keeping Children Safe in 

Education 2022 and our Child Protection and Safeguarding Policy updated September 2022

There are also newsletters for specific areas of safeguarding. 

KEEPING CHILDREN SAFE ONLINE

Useful online parent information for popular platforms:

TikTok https://nationalonlinesafety.com/guides/what-parents-need-to-know-about-tiktok
Instagram https://nationalonlinesafety.com/guides/instagram-reels
Facebook  https://nationalonlinesafety.com/guides/what-parents-need-to-know-about-facebook
YouTube https://nationalonlinesafety.com/guides/what-parents-need-to-know-about-youtube
YouTube Kids https://nationalonlinesafety.com/guides/8-things-parents-need-to-know-about-youtube-kids
WhatsApp https://nationalonlinesafety.com/guides/whatsapp
Snapchat https://nationalonlinesafety.com/guides/snapchat
Roblox https://nationalonlinesafety.com/guides/roblox-2021
Minecraft https://nationalonlinesafety.com/guides/minecraft-parent-s-guide
Among Us https://nationalonlinesafety.com/guides/among-u s
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Some of our older children have 

recently experienced issues with 

groups of other children when playing 

at Pearson Park. 

Our PCSOs spoke to the children about 

staying safe before the summer 

holiday.

Please talk to your child about keeping 

safe on the street and when playing at 

the park.  
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